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Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians:

All full-time students enrolled at Elon University are required to carry some form of health insurance.  If your health insurance carrier has changed since you matriculated at Elon, please forward your updated insurance information to Health Services at healthservices@elon.edu  before August 1. 
For those who do not have coverage, or those who do have coverage but wish to secure additional coverage, Elon University is pleased to make available an Injury and Sickness Insurance Plan to our students.  Insured Students may cover their dependents.  A summary of coverage and an enrollment form for domestic (US) undergraduate and graduate students (MED/MBA/DPT/PA/I-Media) is available on the Collegiate Risk website at http://www.collegiaterisk.com/. 
If you are not currently insured or wish to add additional coverage, review the brochure/information and compare.   Before you make a decision, read the brochure carefully and compare coverage and cost with your present plan and others.  Many plans have high deductibles and co-insurance provisions not found in the student insurance.  Also make sure that you are still eligible for any coverage you are keeping.  Some coverages end when you attain a certain age.  We hope this plan provides you the opportunity to secure quality health insurance at a reasonable cost if you are not eligible to be covered by another plan. You will also want to make review any current plans to make sure they are compliant with new healthcare laws; as you will see form the disclaimer on the brochure this plan has been designed to be compliant with all current healthcare laws. 

You will also want to make sure that your plan has adequate coverage as required by the Affordable Care Act. The plan offered by Collegiate Risk does meet those requirements.  
If your insurance is an HMO or other managed health care plan, review your policy carefully.  Your managed health care plan may only pay for emergency medical treatment.  Treatment from doctors in this area may not be covered without prior permission or may not be covered at all.  You will want to make sure your coverage will cover any illnesses or injuries which may require services beyond those offered by Health Services.

Complete the enrollment form found on-line at  http://www.collegiaterisk.com/..  Complete all blank items on the Enrollment Form and be sure to sign it.

1. Make check payable to Collegiate Risk Management for the correct premium amount or include VISA/MASTERCARD information to process payment.

2. Return the payment/credit card information and Enrollment Form to Collegiate Risk Management, 110 Athens Street, Tarpon Springs, FL  34689. 
3. The effective date of coverages will be August 1, 2013 or when the Enrollment Form and premium are received by our agent, Collegiate Risk Management, whichever is later.  We urge you to make your decision early.  The insurance cannot become effective until the premium is received by our agent.


Ask questions.  If you have any questions, please call our agent, Collegiate Risk Management, toll-free at 1-800-922-3420 or visit the Collegiate Risk website at http://www.collegiaterisk.com/
The University wishes you a healthy and challenging new academic year.

Sincerely,
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Jana Lynn Patterson, Ph.D. 
Associate Vice President for Student Life and Dean of Student Health and Wellness
2040 Campus Box ( Elon, North Carolina 27244
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